Rock Hill Volunteer Ambulance Corps Pearl Dumont Memorial Scholarship

The Rock Hill Volunteer Ambulance Corps Memorial Scholarship is in memory of Pearl Dumont, a lifetime member of the Ambulance Corps. Pearl was dedicated to serving her community and had an ambition of working in the field of healthcare.

This scholarship will be awarded to a graduating senior in good standing that attends the Monticello High School. Students applying for the scholarship should be involved in volunteer work in their community and should be planning on attending college to pursue a career in any healthcare related field.

Students will be required to fill out an application and write an essay explaining why they should be considered for this scholarship, volunteer work they have been involved in, college/career plans, and financial need. The student receiving the scholarship will have to show proof of enrollment in a college or university before receiving the scholarship money.

Please have the application and a copy of your transcript sent to the Rock Hill Volunteer Ambulance Corps at P.O. Box 1, Rock Hill, NY 12775 by May 24, 2018.

Rock Hill Volunteer Ambulance Corps Pearl Dumont Memorial Scholarship

Student Name
Address
A) Volunteer Service
Name of organization
Dates of volunteer service
Contact name and phone number for volunteer service
B) <u>College/University Information</u>
Name and address of college/university you will be attending.
What will be your course of study at the college/university?
What is your career plan after graduating from college/university?

C) Essay

Please attach an essay describing why you should be considered for the scholarship, any volunteer service you have been involved in, your college/career plans, and financial need.